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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Re: Public comment on the expansion of Lutsen Mountains by Special Use Permit 

 

 

I am vehemently opposed to the private company, Lutsen Mountains, being granted this permit.

 

 

No, no, no, no.

 

 

There are many reasons: they have been given enough handouts from the county and state. They are not

required to divulge their financial status of need, and will not do this. That is precious land that belongs to all of

us, and should not be handed over to a private commercial group who is notoriously greedy. This is a well worn,

wide spread belief in Cook County.

 

 

That land is precious and full of important bio-diversity.

 

 

That land is part of the 1854 Treaty lands. The Grand Portage Band is opposed, and rightly so. It is time to

respect treaty rights in the USA.

 

 

Lutsen Mountains Group should not be allowed to exploit this important natural resource for it's private financial

gain.

 

 

Sincerely,

Lisa Fuller

2815 Greysolon Rd.

Duluth, MN 55812

 

 

Former Cook County resident

 


